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The purpose of the Pre-Synodal Meeting, to take place in Rome from 19 to 24 March 2018, is to
provide the opportunity for young people to produce a document, which expresses their view on the
state of things, their ideas, their feelings and their recommendations, to be presented to the Synodal
Fathers, who will meet in October 2018 to treat the topic: Young People, the Faith and Vocational
Discernment. Participating in this meeting will be around 300 young people, representing young
people from the 5 continents.

At the same time, we want, as much as possible, to involve young people the world over. By means
of the social network, those who do not physically take part in the Pre-Synodal Meeting, can interact
with those who will meet in Rome. Everyone is invited to join together in the discussion and to make
their voices heard, so that the fruits of the Pre-Synodal Meeting will best express the ideas of young
people throughout the world.

This documentation includes:

1) The Work Outline of the Pre-Synodal Meeting;

2) The Letter of Invitation to participate in this event through the social network; and

3) 15 # hashtags for comments.
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